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AGI Welcomes Ernest A. Mancini as New President
The American Geological Institute (AGI) is pleased to welcome its newest president, Dr. Ernest A. Mancini, who is a 

Distinguished Research Professor of geology at the University of Alabama (UA), Director of the Center for Sedimentary Basin 

Studies at UA and the Eastern Gulf Region Director of the Petroleum Technology Transfer Council.
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